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KANKAKEE AREA TRANSPORTATION STUDY 
 SAFETY CRASH SUBCOMMITTEE 

Second Floor Conference Room, Kankakee Administration Building 
189 E. Court St., Kankakee, IL 

 

Wednesday, April 13, 2016 @ 9:30 A.M. 
 

Those in Attendance 
Dave Tyson, Tyson Engineering; Steve Blanchette, and Diane Redwitz, Kankakee County Hwy 
Dept.; Scott Fergusson, IDOT District 3; Sam Miller, Kankakee Police Department; Lt. Jason 
LoCoco, Illinois State Police; Adam McCurdy, Manteno Fire Dept.; Geoff Olson, Kankakee 
County Planning Dept. 
 

Call to Order 
Mr. Tyson called the meeting to order at 9:30 AM and welcomed everyone to the meeting.  
  
Public Comment 
None. 
 

Discussion of Meeting Notes 
Mr. Tyson asked if there were any corrections or changes to the Meeting Notes from February 
10, 2016.  There were none. 
 

Road Safety Review Conclusions 
Mr. Olson reminded everyone that the Crash Subcommittee had selected the two intersections of 
IL-102 and 3000W Road and 5000W Road as locations to perform a road safety review.  Mr. 
Olson directed everyone to the safety review report and explained that it followed the template 
report that IDOT uses for their safety reviews.  The report provides a synopsis of the 
intersections, crash rates, and potential low cost improvements to increase safety.  The 
subcommittee discussed the noted improvements of the report and which agencies would be the 
appropriate ones for each improvement. 
 

Topics for the Next Meeting 
The topic for the next meeting will be a review of the HSIP application process and road safety 
review. 
 

Next Meeting 
The Subcommittee decided not to hold the June 15, 2016 meeting unless the Safety Committee 
requested the group meet for a specific purpose. 
 
Safety Committee – May 11, 2016 at 9:30 AM, Bourbonnais Fire Dept. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Mr. Tyson adjourned the meeting at 10:35 AM. 

1 
SafetyCrash_2016_04_13_Minutes 


	Notes

